
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed bids will be received by the Village of 
Port Washington North, 3 Pleasant Avenue, Port Washington, New York 11050, 
until 10:00 a.m. on Monday, July 17, 2023, at which time they will be publicly 
opened and read by the Village Clerk, at the Village Hall, Port Washington, 
New York 11050, and the contract awarded by the Board of Trustees of the 
Village of Port Washington North as soon as thereafter as practicable for: 
 

ROAD REPAIRS 
 Throughout the Village of Port Washington North, New York 

 
for a one-year, two-year, or three-year period, commencing September 1, 
2023, as may be determined, each year, by the Board of Trustees. 
 
The proposal, bid and specification sheets may be seen at or procured from 
the Village Clerk at the Village Hall, 3 Pleasant Avenue, Port Washington, New 
York on Monday through Friday between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 
p.m., and at clerk@portwashingtonnorth.org.   
 
The Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to 
accept the bid which it deems most favorable to the interest of the Village, 
after all bids have been examined and checked. 
 
Dated: Port Washington, New York 
June 20, 2023 

By Order of the Board of Trustees 
VILLAGE OF PORT WASHINGTON NORTH 

Palma Torrisi Village Clerk 
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